
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

ARBOR DAY TREE PLANTING CEREMONY 
 

Friday, April 26, 2019 
 

10:00am 
 

Bunten Road Park 
3180 Bunten Road 
Duluth, GA  30097 

 
Notice is hereby given that in recognition of Arbor Day, City of Duluth will be having a tree planting 
ceremony. A quorum of Council may be present. No official action will be taken by Council. The public is 
invited to attend. 
 
 
Posted April 9, 2019 
Teresa S. Lynn 
City Clerk 

 
 


